

Andy Beshear

Mary Elizabeth Bailey
SECRETARY

501 High Street, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 564-7430 Fax: (502) 564-7603

## **MEMORANDUM**

**PERSONNEL MEMO 25-14** 

To: Cabinet Secretaries

Agency Heads

**Constitutional Officers** 

Human Resource (HR) Administrators

From: Mary Elizabeth Bailey, Secretary

**Date:** August 26, 2025

Re: Kentucky Employees Charitable Campaign Virtual Kickoff

The virtual kickoff for the 2025 Kentucky Employees Charitable Campaign (KECC) is scheduled for Tuesday, September 2, 2025.

Join Secretary Lindy Casebier, the returning 2025 KECC Chair, as we highlight this year's theme of "The Heart of Team Kentucky!"

For more information about the Kentucky Employees Charitable Campaign, please visit www.KECC.org or contact Nila Meeks at Nila.Meeks@ky.gov or (502) 564-9818.

Thank you for your continued support of the Kentucky Employees Charitable Campaign!

